20073-21-058

4 Dodson Avenue, MILFORD. 9.

6 August, 1979

The Secretary,
N.Z. Home Birth Association,
P.O. Box 7093,
Wellesley Street,
AUCKLAND.

Dear Madam,

We are at present looking at the maternity services in this area with particular concern regarding availability and utilisation of the ante and post natal education facilities in our District. As we realise your organisation will no doubt be concerned about health education for parenthood too, we would be grateful for any information about areas of particular concern to you.

Consequently we would be most interested to hear from you with a view to arranging a meeting so that we might be able to discuss items of mutual concern.

Yours faithfully,

uMerbert.

(Dr. M. Herbert)

Chairman

Interim Northern Regional Committee Health Education for Parenthood

Dr. Judy Mc Cann